
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

30th January 2019 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 
Informal Parents Afternoon For Nursery 1 only 

 
You are invited to Nursery 1 for an Informal Parents Afternoon on Monday 11th February 2019 
from 2pm to 3pm. 

 
You are invited to come to work with your child in the Early Years Unit. The children will be 
completing a whole host of activities, and this gives you the opportunity to spend time with your 
child and their friends within the Unit as well as joining in with the activities. The teaching staff will 
be available for an informal chat.    

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

Mrs Bayes 
Head Teacher  


